1st Grade News

November 19, 2021

It has been a great week in 1st grade! We had a wonderful visit with the Pilgrims today! Check out HTLS facebook for a video and pictures today!

When we return from Thanksgiving we will have Spelling homework.

Our bible verse will be:

Love does not delight in evil but rejoices with the truth.
1 Corinthians 13:6

What we are studying in our classroom:

Reading/Writing/Spelling

Next week we will study the final e sound while reading a new story.

Math: We will begin learning how to add numbers up to 20.

Religion- Daily, we continue to learn about Jesus our Savior!
Next week we will read about how God gives Hannah a son.

Science- Next week we will begin a new Science unit on Magnets

Reminders:

There will be no school November 22nd and 23rd. Enjoy the long break with your family!

Please return field trip form and money if you have not already!

Our class will present Chapel on December 8th. Parents are welcome to attend.

Have a Blessed Thanksgiving with your family and friends!!

Blessings, Mrs. Mitchell